Edwina Hart MBE OStJ AC / AM Y Gweinidog Busnes, Menter, Technoleg a Gwyddoniaeth Minister for Business, Enterprise, Technology and Science



Eich cyf/Your ref P-04-364 Ein cyf/Our ref EH/05396/12

William Powell AM

committeebusiness@wales.gsi.gov.uk

2nd March 2012

Dear William,

Thank you for your letter of 21 February about our work on next generation broadband.

The Programme for Government sets out our commitment to seek to ensure that all residential and business premises have access to next generation broadband by 2015. We are nearing the end of a major procurement exercise to appoint a supplier and are on track to deliver this target.

en .